
NOTICE OF MOTION 
 

COUNCIL – 28 NOVEMBER 2023 

 
Lincoln Christmas Market 
 

Proposer - Cllr Thomas Dyer, Leader of the Opposition 
 

Seconder - Cllr Rachel Storer, Deputy Leader of the Opposition 
 

Earlier in 2023 the Labour City Council Executive took the decision to scrap the much-
loved Lincoln Christmas Market – following a successful 2022 Christmas Market that 
attracted 320,000 people to our city. As we approach what would have been another 
Christmas Market, there continues to be significant public outcry for the return of our 
Christmas Market. 
 

The City Council’s alternative events program does not and will never replace the 
Christmas Market. 
 

The City of Lincoln Council formally call upon the Labour Executive to reconsider their 
decision to cancel the market and make alternative plans for a safe and workable 2024 
Lincoln Christmas Market. 
 
 

 

 

 

 


